
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, March l4, 1967

LOST: Small black Cambridge Bible belonging to Eldon Johnson, please return 
to the Administration Office. Thank you.

YOUTH ACTION CRUSADE: Participants please meet with Brother Hunter on Wednesday, 
March 15 at noon in the Cafeteria.

NOTICE TO GRADUATES: The deadline for ordering graduation announcements
was last Friday; however, by special arrangement you may still order 
if you do so in person with Registrar Millard up through Friday, 
March 17&. No orders can be accepted after that date.

NOTICE TO THOSE DISCONTINUING: If you have not filed a discontinuance form 
with the Registrar’s office, this should be done before leaving the 
campus on March 17^. Those who have registered for spring quarter 
classes will be accountable for attendance and for payment of account 
unless they file notice of discontinuance in case it is necessary to 
cancell their registrations.

* * * * * * * * * * * *

A HAPPY SPRING VACATION TO YOU ALL!


